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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

November 17, 2020 

 

Amy Hicks 

Outreach Specialist 

The United Illuminating Company 

180 Marsh Hill Road 

Orange, CT 06477 

Amy.Hicks@uinet.com 

 

RE: EM-UI-015-191216e – The United Illuminating Company (UI) notice of intent to modify an 

existing energy facility located at 40 Poland Street, Bridgeport, Connecticut. 

 

Dear Ms. Hicks: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated November 17, 2020 submitted 

on behalf of UI requesting an extension of time to submit a notice of completion of construction for the 

above-referenced exempt modification. 

 

The Council hereby grants an extension of time until January 6, 2022, to submit a notice of completion of 

construction.  

 

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should UI need 

additional time to submit a notice of completion or decides not to proceed with construction. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

s/Melanie A. Bachman 
 

Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/IN/laf 
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180 Marsh Hill Road, Orange, CT 06477
Telephone 203.499.2586
www.uinet.com

An equal opportunity employer

VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL 

November 17, 2020

Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff 
Attorney The Connecticut Siting 
Council Ten Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT 06051 

Re: EM-UI-015-191216e– The United Illuminating Company (UI) notice of intent to 
modify an existing energy facility located at 40 Poland Street, Bridgeport, Connecticut –
Request for Extension 

Dear Attorney Bachman:

The United Illuminating Company (“UI”) submits this Request for Extension pursuant to 

Condition 5 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s (“Council”) January 6, 2020
Acknowledgement in the above captioned letter.  Due to continued delays, UI requests an

extension to complete construction.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns in regard to this request at 

(203) 499-2586. Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Amy Hicks 

Outreach Specialist 

The United Illuminating Company 

cc:  The Honorable Joseph P. Ganim, Mayor, City of Bridgeport
 Janene Hawkins, Chief Administrative Officer, City of Bridgeport
 Thomas F. Gill, Director of Planning & Economic Development, City of Bridgeport




